
Cripps recruits apprentice solicitor

Cripps has become one of the first law firms in the South East to recruit an apprentice solicitor under the
Trailblazer Solicitor Apprenticeship scheme.

The five-year apprenticeship combines classroom with on-the-job learning and will be delivered in partnership
with BPP University Law School.  It will incorporate the Solicitors Qualifying Examination (SQE), which launches
in September 2021.

Rosie Harvey, who has just completed a two-year paralegal apprenticeship with the firm, will start her training in
January 2021.  Throughout the scheme she will experience a broad range of legal work, spending time in different
practice areas across the firm.

Annabel Goh, emerging talent manager, commented: “We have worked with BPP University Law School on
other apprenticeships and are excited to be continuing our partnership with them.   We look forward to working
with Rosie over the next five years as she continues with her training.”

Gavin Tyler, managing partner, added: “We are delighted to be one of the first law firms in Kent to offer this
alternative pathway to qualification.  This pathway is a really credible alternative for young people who feel, for
whatever reason, that university isn’t the right route for them.  I hope schemes like this will encourage more
diversity in law.”

https://www.sra.org.uk/students/resources/solicitor-apprenticeship-qa/
https://www.cripps.co.uk/people/rosie-harvey/
https://www.cripps.co.uk/people/annabel-goh/
https://www.cripps.co.uk/people/gavin-tyler/

